
 

 

Passenger Transport, Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich, IP1 2BX 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
TRANSPORT ARRANGEMENTS:  SB465 and SB405 
School attended: Stowmarket High School 
 
We are writing regarding important changes to home to transport for Stowmarket High School 
Due to operational reasons, Ipswich Buses SB465 between Willisham, Barking and Needham 
Market to the school is being withdrawn. The last day of service will be Friday 1st November 2019 
 
With effect from Monday 4th November 2019 your child will be transferred to Ipswich Buses SB405 
which also operates in Barking but in the opposite direction to SB465.  The timetable for SB405 is 
enclosed, along with a temporary bus pass to show the driver. The plastic card will follow in due 
course. It is essential that all pupils use the appropriate revised route / bus otherwise there is the 
potential of overloading and for safety reasons the drivers may refuse travel.  
 
Stowmarket High School are aware of the planned changes. 
 
Please accept our apologies for an inconvenience that this change may cause. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Andrew Gee 
Senior Network Planner 
Passenger Transport 
 
 
 

 
Enquiries to: Passenger Transport 
Tel:  0345 606 6067 
Email: transport.serviceops@suffolk.gov.uk 
Web: www.suffolkonboard.com 
Our Ref: SB465 and SB404 

  Date: 23 October 2019 
 


